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Date :- 26/12/2023

Letter of Appreciation

The Members of “Astitva’ : Understanding Transgender Identity and Expression,
have donated health, hygiene and beauty kits to Garima Greh-Nai Bhor Sanstha,
on 26" of December, 2023, under the initiative of Anandam Program prescribed by
the University of Rajasthan, Jaipur. The members have also visited the NGO in
December 2022, under the aforementioned project, and interacted with the housed
transgender community under the shelter of Pushpa Mai, in order to understand
their needs. and provide support accordingly. We thank and appreciate the

members of ‘Astitva’, who are postgraduate students of the Department of English
from St. Xavier's College, for their kind donation.

We appreciate your efforts, and look forward to more such initiatives!

Thanking With Regards,
Pushpa Maai
Founder- Director (Nai Bhor Sanstha)
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